Lizzie Fuller

From: Charles Boundy (D

Sent: 18 February 2021 18:38
To: e el

Subject: PEORA surplus funds

Liz
This is to put you in touch with Andrea, who is Asset (effectively Property) Manager for Thame Town Council.

I've explained that PEORA has been dissolved and that the committee would like to apply its surplus funds to TTC to
use in its discretion but preferably towards an environmentally friendly project in the Priest End/ Oxford Road area.

May | leave you to liaise as to precise amount, best means of transfer (presumably cheque payable to Thame Town
Council) and timing?

Regards

Charles

Charles Boundy




